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COVID Update

On March 12 we’ll end the requirement for indoor masks during meetings on our campus in alignment with the

recommendation of health authorities. For those who have medical conditions or health concerns, we have two

options for Sunday worship services. We’ll continue the online broadcast for those who want to participate from home

and, until at least mid-April, the Columbia Rooms will be set aside for people who want to worship on campus but with

others who have masks on. We invite each individual to make the best choices for themselves and welcome everyone to

continue to wear masks at your comfort level anywhere on our campus.

As always, individual ministries may implement additional COVID precautions based on the needs and risk to their

participants.

We continue to encourage people to get vaccinated if their medical condition allows and in cooperation with the

primary health care provider. If you have questions about where to get vaccinated, please contact Pastor John Jordan. If

you have concerns about the vaccine, please contact Dr. Dan Crawford. Both can explore ways to support you during

this transition as we come out of COVID restrictions.

Village at Play

Villagers, we’re ready to have some fun together this Spring! Let’s Rejoice in Christ as we enjoy time together trying out

new hobbies or meeting other who share our same interests. Groups and events are filing up fast! Sign up today online.

Name Tags Have Arrived!

Our Name Tags have arrived!  If you put in your order prior to January 31, your name tags will be available for you to pick

up in the sanctuary lobby, the next two Sundays: March 9 & March 13, before and after service. We’ll take new orders for

the next two weeks in person it the lobby or online through March 15. Email Fay if you have any questions.
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Lebanon Team 2022

June 22 – July 10

Join us in Lebanon this summer in bringing love and hope to refugees. We are now recruiting for medical, dental, and

mental health professionals; wood working, sewing, and computer instructors; and Discovery Bible Study leaders.

Contact Pastor John Jordan with your questions. More Info

Love on Venezuela

Donation Drop Off – TODAY, 2:30-6:30pm, downstairs lobby

Our Hispanic Fellowship invites everyone at Village to partner in

providing needed basic items to our brothers and sisters still struggling

with the ongoing instability in Venezuela. Your donations will make a

difference as a witness of our hope in God. We’ll pack up the donated

items and ship them to Venezuela at the beginning of March.

Items needed:

• Body Wash

• Shampoo/Conditioner

• Medicine for all ages (Tylenol, Vicks, Acetaminophen, Vitamins)

• Gloves

• Masks

• COVID Tests

• Want to volunteer with the event? Email us

Calling all Village Creators!

Are you a potter, sewer, soap maker, crocheter, knitter, candlestick maker, or artist and looking for a way to serve our

community with your creative skills? We would love to partner with you in order to serve our Newcomers by making

them feel loved and welcome here at Village. If you are interested in volunteering your time and talents to create gifts for

our Newcomer welcome bags, please email us.

Beaverton Symphony

We are excited to again host Beaverton Symphony Orchestra for their Spring

Concert! They will perform at Village on Friday, March 11, at 7pm and Reser Patricia

Center for the Arts in Beaverton on Saturday, March 12. Free tickets are available in

the Village front office for the Friday evening performance only, first come first serve.

Purchase tickets here
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Looking for a past Conversation guide? Please download the Village App.

We offer love and prayers for Don Stettler in the homegoing of his wife, Linda. Memorial plans are pending.

Memorial Service

Our Celebration of Connie Reschke’s life will be held this Saturday, March 5, 1-3pm. A drop-in reception with a brief time

of sharing is planned for 1:30pm. Roland Reschke and his family are looking forward to honoring Connie and bringing

glory to God for His loving care for her and the family this past year.

Giving

Give today! Your faithful support is appreciated. It’s safe, quick, and secure to give online, but if you prefer to mail a

check, you can send it to us at 330 SW Murray Blvd, Beaverton, OR 97005. For gifts of stocks, IRAs, or other creative

methods, please contact Patty, Finance Manager.

Questions? Giving Newsletter Hiring Events Calendar

Need to look back at a past bulletin? View the archive here.
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Facebook
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HOURS

Front Office

Mon-Thurs 9am-4:30pm

Fri 9am-noon

Sat-Sun closed

Worship Center

Mon-Fri 7am-4:30pm

Sat closed

Sun 8am-2pm

Village Cafe 

Mon-Fri 8am-2pm

Sat-Sun closed

*Temporarily closed for

renovations

https://www.villagebeaverton.com/app/
https://pushpay.com/g/villagebeaverton
mailto:patty@villagebeaverton.com
mailto:info@villagebeaverton.com
https://www.villagebeaverton.com/give2/
https://villagebeaverton.us8.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=f2bf14a317a81cc6b6aeb9c5d&id=72af6a5098
https://www.villagebeaverton.com/hiring/
https://www.villagebeaverton.com/calendar/
https://www.villagebeaverton.com/bulletinarchive/
mailto:info@villagebeaverton.com
mailto:info@villagebeaverton.com
https://www.villagebeaverton.com/staff/
https://www.villagebeaverton.com/calendar/
http://eepurl.com/g0403D
https://www.facebook.com/VillageBeaverton
https://www.instagram.com/villagebeaverton/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFMt9CoUBK8_GzpX0kiJEYA



